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  We are very happy to announce our new Website for the iklub! All the news, event information
and activities can be from now on be found on www.iklub.org . Some minor changes will be
made over the next couple of days, but the majority of information are already available. If you
follow the IKI-SEA on
Facebook , you will
now automatically be notified about iklub-news and events as well.
 

  

  
  Our next iklub event will be on the January 30th, 2013 at the Sofitel Sukhumvit. Prof.
Jean-Louis Ermine will talk about our partner club in France and introduce the KM and IM Tools
they developed over the last decade. If you would like to attend the event, please register her
e .  
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